Advice for Employers and Partners

We would like to engage with employers both locally and nationally, in order to give our
students, the best opportunity to understand the world of work and understand the
importance of developing their own skills and aptitudes to support them as they progress
through the Academy.

We already have strong links with a wide number of different employers who have been
extremely supportive of the work which we are doing with our students.

North Durham Academy is currently in partnership with our Enterprise Advisor Stephen King,
Commercial Director of Go North East, who has been fantastic in helping us build stronger
links with local employers.

We would love to engage more employers in the work which we have been doing. If you
would like to be involved in any of the events which they Academy are running, or feel that
you would be able to contribute to our Careers Programme in any way, please contact our
Careers Lead, Rachel Graham.

Opportunities for Access to CEIAG

A number of events, integrated into the school careers programme, will offer providers an
opportunity to come either come into school or to events that the Academy promotes to
speak to pupils and/or their parents.

Please contact to our named Careers Leader to discuss possible access opportunities with
details on preferred delivery style, format and possible dates. Requests should be mindful of
school’s need to plan in advance, with the year's Academic calendar set and published
before the start of each academic year. Shorter notice requests are welcome to be
considered.

The school policy on safeguarding sets out the school’s approach to allowing providers into
school as visitors to talk to our students. All requests for access will be balanced in light of
the Academy’s priorities of teaching and learning, financial sustainability and equality of
opportunity.

Providers are welcome to leave a copy of their prospectus or other relevant course literature
for the career’s advisor.




